Minutes of the July 12, 2016 grant committee meeting

The meeting was called to order at 2:05 p.m. with Darla Rippee and Doris French present. Wanda
Freeman was absent.

A motion to accept the agenda was made by Doris and seconded by Darla. Motion passed.
A motion to approve the minutes was made by Doris and seconded by Darla. Motion passed.

Darla visited the splash pad in Breckenridge and suggested | visit it. She said it is located in the play
area and has no fence around it. It has a timer but she doesn't know if it uses recycled water.

The landscaping has been worked on. There is more to do. Will contact Laura or Mari to see if more
work is scheduled.

Laura and Mari talked to Darla and Doris after the board meeting. They were just going to have ice
cream and water as refreshments but Darla talked to the fire department and they are going to get hot
dogs and possibly pop corn for the event. Mari and Laura also want to have a table for information on
the water and one for the veterans memorial. We talked about a time capsule with a time limit.
Suggested items to be included were a copy of the budget and pictures of the old and new hall.

Since Wanda was not at the meeting, we have no new information on the diamond dust.

We talked about fitness trails at the park. They would most likely be used by Lee, Greendale and
Homer residents. We have to get the percent of elderly and handicapped people in the township. Some
places to look would be the census and senior centers. We can get the information on teens and
children from the schools. We will bring ideas or a simple sketch to the next meeting. We can include
exercise/fitness stops, bird and animal watching, climbing rocks and some handicapped accessible
items.

The next meeting will be August 16, 2016 at 2 p.m.

A motion to adjourn was made by Doris and seconded by Darla. Motion passed and the meeting
adjourned at 3:12 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Doris French
Secretary



